CIVIL WAR PRESERVATION TRUST

Saving America’s Hallowed Ground

Theodore Sedgwick James Lighthizer
Chairman President

July 15,2008

The Honorable Henry E. Brown, Jr.
U.S. House of Representatives

1124 Longworth House Office Building
Washington, DC 20515

Dear Congressman Brown:

On behalf of the 65,000 members of the Civil War Preservation Trust, I want to thank you for your strong
support of H.R. 2933 and the Civil War Preservation Trust at the National Parks, Forests, and Public
Lands Subcommittee hearing. Your support has surely been a boost for our cause, and I appreciate all the
extra effort you put in to ensuring this bill was considered by the Subcommittee.

I also want to thank your Chief of Staff, Chris Berardini, for his efforts behind-the-scenes to ensure this
bill was on the agenda for the hearing.

Again, thank you. I look forward to working with you more in the future to save America’s Civil War
treasures.

Lighthizer, President

cc: Chris Berardini, Chief of Staff
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